
 

 

15.12.21 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Diolch o galon 

As we approach the end of the Christmas term, firstly I would like to thank you as 

Parents/Carers for your ongoing support in what is a continuous time of worry and 

uncertainty for all.    

INSET Days: Reminder 

We have 3 remaining INSET days which are: 
Monday 28 February 
Friday 29 April  
Monday 20 June  
 

Staff Changes 

Our very best wishes go to Mrs Sioned Rees, who after 2 years here at Bro Ogwr will be leaving 

us at the end of term to emigrate to New Zealand.   

Good luck to Mrs Kerry-Anne Mort who is also leaving us at the end of term to take up a 

secondment as acting deputy head in Cardiff for two terms.  

Newsletter 

Please keep an eyr out for our new half termly newsletter which will be on the website by 

Friday. 

Christmas Concerts  

The Christmas concert videos will be sent to you by Friday, via your child’s Hwb account.  

 

I wish you all a happy and safe break. At this present time, unless there is a change or directive 

from Welsh Government, we welcome all pupils back to school on Tuesday January 4th 2022.  

Merry Christmas and kind regards 

Mrs S Jayne 

Pennaeth 


